
From: Molly
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Re: Assessment # 205600
Date: Sunday, May 9, 2021 4:54:52 PM

Hello, 

I am following up on this previous inquiry to understand how to receive future notices at the
below address. 

I would also like to confirm there is no longer an assessment against this property given my
payment on 4/13. 

Thank you,

Molly

On Apr 13, 2021, at 6:57 PM, Molly <molly_hoisser@hotmail.com> wrote:

To Whom It May Concern,

I recently received as forwarded mail the Public Hearing Notice for the
Ratification of Assessment, property 02-28-23-32-0143. The address is 1060
Grand Ave, Unit 202.

This property is part of my mother’s estate, and I am the personal representative.  
I live out of state and have recently moved all mail to forward to my address in
Maine. 

I have paid this assessment online, confirmation number STPRAS000156615.

I would like to know how I can ensure the address for these mailings is changed
to ensure I receive all future bills and notices.  Is it possible to change the address
for this property to: 
Molly Hoisser
38 Fengler Rd.  
Scarborough, ME 04074

Please advise, and thank you for your time. 

Molly Hoisser
351-201-1819
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